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I hope by now most of you will know that the Trustees-elect have 
recommended to the Town Council that the Park should be transferred 
to Clare on the terms offered by Suffolk County Council. (The details are 
set out on http://www.clare-suffolk.co.uk/; they are also available in hard 
copy form in the Library). 
 
The Town Council is now conducting a ‘consultation process’ that is in 
three parts 
 
1. Displays.  On 31st July, and 1st August (4 to 8pm) and Saturday 2nd 

August (2-5pm) there will be displays in the Town Hall.   These will be 
abbreviated (and possibly more digestible!) summaries of some of the 
information available on the website. Town Councillors, Trustees-elect 
and representatives from Suffolk County Council will be available to 
answer individuals’ questions. 
 

2. Public meeting.  On 7th August, at 7pm in the Town Hall, there will 
be a public meeting on the future of the Park when people will have 
the opportunity to ask questions and make their views known. 
 

3. ‘Feedback forms’.  Feedback forms (available on the above website 
or obtainable at the above events or from the Town Council) will 
enable you to express your views. 
 

I do hope you will be able to attend the above events but whether or not 
you can do so I would strongly urge you to complete the ‘feedback 
form’ and encourage others to do so.  The completed forms will 
provide the Town Council with a strong indication of the support, or 
otherwise, for the transfer of the Park to Clare when they make their final 
decision on 13th August. 
 
Geoffrey Bray – 25th July 2014 
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